
 
STEINBROCK SPEAKS AT BRIEFING ON THE HILL 
Roger Steinbrock, LPRD’s marketing 
supervisor, particiapted in a briefing 
regrading the Summer Meals Act and 
the Child Nutrition Reauthorization on 
Capitol Hill.  Steinbrock testified to 
members of Congress and Congressional 
staff about the critical role LPRD and 
park and recreation agencies across the 
country play in keeping kids healthy and 
fed during the summer months and year 
round. The trip was funded through the 
National Recreation and Park 
Association. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


